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July 2022


Dear Parent / Carer

It is only a few weeks now until your child starts at Unity College. Your child will start at Unity College on Thursday 1 September 2022 and will be expected to be at Unity College by 8.40am at the latest.

In preparation for your child starting at Unity College we would like all our new year 7 students to come into college on Wednesday 31 August 2022 anytime between 9.00am and 2.00pm.  Your child will only be in college for approx. 30 minutes. Your child can come on their own, with a Unity friend or can be escorted by you.  If you are escorting your child driving to Unity College please park at the car par at the back of the building and then walk around to the front.  Entry into the college will be at the front via the decking area which is to the right of the main college doors. 

On Wednesday 31 August your child will have their thumb scanned so that they will be able to use the thumb scanner for college lunches.  If you would prefer your child to have a pin number this can also be arranged on this day.   

Your child will also find out which Personal Development group (PD group) they will be joining and they will receive their Unity College house tie on Wednesday 31 August.

If your child  is unable to attend on Wednesday 31 August between 9.00am and 2.00pm the thumb scanning/PD information and the Unity tie will be sorted out on their first day at Unity College.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime, if you have any queries relating to your child starting at Unity College please do not hesitate to contact me via email (c.oakley@unity.lancs.sch.uk.)

Yours sincerely

C Oakley 

Mrs C Oakley
Teacher of Science and Transition Leader
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